
 

 

Wednesday 11th June 2025 

Dear parents/carers, 

I am pleased to share with you the class and staffing structure for the next academic year.  Children 
currently in Year 4 will receive a separate letter informing them of which class they are in next year. 

To help prepare the children for next year, we have organised a transition morning on Tuesday 8th July 
where they will be spending some time with their new teachers or classmates.  This will help alleviate any 
worries your children may have about moving into the next class.   

We will encourage the children to speak to their new teachers when they have the opportunity, and we will 
also be able to arrange any extra transition preparation if necessary for those children who need extra 
support. 

If you do have any worries or concerns, please contact your child’s current class teacher. 

 

We will also be saying a very sad goodbye to Miss Nagington as Mrs Erasmus will be returning from her 
maternity leave on Monday 7th July 2025.  Miss Nagington has been a valued member of our staff team 
over the last year and we have been so pleased to have an opportunity to work with her once again.  Miss 
Nagington’s last day will be Friday 4th July 2025 and I am sure you will join us in thanking her for all of her 
hard work in Maple Class and the wider school and wishing her well for the future. 

Best wishes 

 

Mrs Mavin 

Head of School 

 

 

 Year group(s) Class teacher(s) Support staff 

Acorns Nursery Mrs Allen Mrs Ryan 
Miss Merricks 

Willow R/Year 1 Mrs Gairy Mrs Walker 
Mrs Ryan 

Birch Year 2/Year 3 Mr Foreman Mrs Holloway 
Mrs Wiewiora 

Maple Year 4/Year 5 Mr Harris Mrs Law 
Miss Owen 

Oak Year 5/Year 6 Mrs Erasmus/Mrs Mavin Mr Andrews* 
Mr Andrews will also cover teachers’ 
release time across all year groups. 


